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Neil Copeland 
Ofgem 
9 Millbank 
London 
SW1P 3GE 

 

22 September 2011 

Dear Neil 

 
Consultation on a proposed request for derogation under Standard Licence Condition 24 of the 
Electricity Distribution Licence 

Thank you for progressing our need to seek a derogation from P2/6 for the purposes of our 
Capacity 2 Customers (C2C) proposed trial. 

We have reviewed the consultation paper you published on 19 August 2011, and we believe that 
it captures all the essential points that need consideration.  As such we have no comment on the 
consultation, save to say that nothing has changed in our view of the need for the derogation as 
you have described in the consultation to allow the C2C project to go ahead. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if we can provide any other useful information. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Sarah Walls 
Head of Economic Regulation 
 
 
 

 

Electricity North West 
304 Bridgewater Place, Birchwood Park 
Warrington, Cheshire WA3 6XG 
 
Telephone: +44(0) 1925 846999 
Fax: +44(0) 1925 846991 
Email: enquiries@enwl.co.uk 
Web: www.enwl.co.uk 
 
 

Direct line: 01925 846851 
Email: sarah.wall@enwl.co.uk 
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